
         
                                                                    

 
        

DENVER V.C. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
   Discover ● Value ● Celebrate ● Praise  

   
 19 Ryston Road 

 Denver 
 Downham Market 

 Norfolk 
 PE38 0DP 

Headteacher:  Mrs Louise Jones                                                                    Tel:  01366 383272 
e-mail: office@denver.norfolk.sch.uk                                                             Fax:  01366 381043 
 
19th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following the announcement yesterday from both the Prime Minister and Education 
Secretary, I am writing to confirm that we have been instructed to close the school 
after this Friday, 20th March, for the majority of our pupils until further notice.  
 
From Monday, as advised by the government, we will do our very best to remain open 
for children of key workers and children with certain needs. We are still waiting for the 
government to publish more information on what this means. If you think that you or 
your child/ren might fall within any of these categories, please contact the school by 
midday tomorrow to indicate whether you plan to send your child/ren to school. This 
information is very important to allow us to plan provision. If you are unsure of whether 
you fit into one of these categories, please contact me. 
 
All other children will need to stay at home, therefore we ask that you do not send 
your child/ren from Monday onwards. 
 
As mentioned in my previous letter, we will communicate with parents via the school 
website. Please see the new ‘Home Learning’ tab under the ‘About Us’ section for 
work/information. Each child will take home a home learning pack today or tomorrow 
with work that should be completed. It is vital that children continue to work at home in 
order to maintain progress. Teachers, should they be fit to do so, will give weekly 
updates and indicate work that the children can be completing.  
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support during this very difficult time. I hope 
you all stay well in the days and weeks ahead and look after yourselves and your 
families.   
 
With my very best wishes 
 
 
Louise Jones 
Headteacher 



         
                                                                    

 
        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


